
JOHNSON CREEK SCHOOL DISTRICT AND VILLAGE OF JOHNSON CREEK 
Recreation Committee Meeting 

Tuesday, August 17, 2010 
5:15 p.m. 

District Office 
 

 
 
Dr. Garvey called the meeting to order. 
 
Members Present:  Michael Garvey, Tina Roehl, Kellie Loeb, Tom Kupsche, and Tim   
                                 Semo. 
 
Also Present:  Recreation Director Jim Braunschweig, After Summer School     
                        Coordinator Jessica Schleicher 
 
Dr. Garvey verified that the meeting was properly posted. 
 
Motion by Loeb/Kupsche to adopt the agenda as posted.  Motion passed. 
 
Select Chair:  Motion by Kupsche/Loeb to elect Tim Semo chair of the Recreation  
                        Committee.  Motion passed. 
 
Director’s Report:  Mr. Braunschweig presented survey results from the Spring 
Recreation Survey.  The number returned was low but the Committee felt the responses 
reflected the comments they individually have been receiving. 
 
The Committee discussed possible 2010-11 offerings.  Mr. Braunschweig will have 
interest sign-up forms at school registration for: 
  Fall adult volleyball 
 Crafts (Pottery, Scrapbooking and Stamping, Basket weaving) 
 Chess Club 
 Spring horseback riding 
 Summer softball 
Recreation staff will also handle soccer sign up at registration. 
 
Mr. Braunschweig will contact Loeb Metals to arrange pick up of the volleyball standards 
they are donating. 
 
Mr. Braunschweig will contact the Village Administrator as to the location of the 
volleyball court. 
 
Mr. Braunschweig will contact the DNR to possibly offer a hunter safety course through 
the Recreation Program. 
 



Jessica Schleicher presented her report about the After Summer School Club.  Although a 
success, the number of participants continues to be low.  The Committee encouraged Mr. 
Braunschweig to do more publicity about all of the programs including a separate 
Recreation Newsletter. 
 
The Committee discussed equipment and materials needed for this year. 
 
Motion by Garvey/Kupsche to purchase portable regulation soccer goals, materials 
necessary to build an ice rink (pending village approval), and volleyball nets.  Motion 
passed. 
 
Mr. Kupsche will meet with Mr. Johnsrud to request permission to build a skating rink in 
Veteran’s Park. 
 
Mr. Kupsche and Mr. Semo will approach a local business owner about sponsorship of 
the soccer goals. 
 
The Committee discussed the importance of the School/Village partnership continuing.  
Mr. Kupsche informed the Committee that the proposed Village budget contained $7000 
for the Joint Recreation Program.  Mr. Kupsche and Mr. Semo agreed to continue to 
advocate for the program. 
 
The Committee discussed the fees that have been proposed by Village Administrator 
Mark Johnsrud which would be imposed on recreation participants.  The Committee 
unanimously opposes charging recreation or school participants to use the parks. 
 
Mr. Braunschweig was authorized to hire appropriate staff for soccer and other programs 
as necessary.  Dr. Garvey will work with him on this. 
 
Motion by Roehl/Kupsche to adjourn.  Motion passed. 
 
Submitted By: 
 
 
 
Michael P. Garvey, PhD 
District Administrator 
 


